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	Text3: WHEREAS:
	Text4: THEREFORE: 
	Text5: Business Continuity Awareness Week 
	Text8: Business Continuity Awareness Week (BCAW) is an international event that will take place during the week of May 15-19, 2023. 

The Brampton Emergency Management Office (BEMO) Business Continuity Program evaluates risks faced by the corporation, develops plans and procedures related to the continuation of municipal services in the event of business disruptions, due to emergencies such as the COVID-19 pandemic, interruptions in technology, and loss of facilities and/or staff. 

BEMO will be sending out daily tweets as reminders of Business Continuity Awareness Week with actions that can be taken to improve resiliency both for city services but also for our Brampton business community. The City will also post information on the internal and public sites for those looking to build continuity plans and develop further resiliency within their organization.  

This week is an opportunity for continuity professionals to raise the profile of business readiness and to promote and encourage organizations to review and revise their continuity plans and document strategies that will ensure the continuation of critical services despite major or minor, planned or unplanned disruptions. 

I, Mayor Patrick Brown, on behalf of Brampton City Council, do hereby proclaim May 15-19, 2023 as “Business Continuity Awareness Week” in the City of Brampton.


